
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 3:53 PM 
'lillyonufrak (null)' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket#20200226-su 

Good Afternoon, Jim and Lilly Onufrak. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00608-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: lillyonufrak (null) <lillyonufrak@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; commisioner.passidomo@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Docket#20200226-su 

To whom it concerns, 

We are the homeowners at 17 Palm dr., Placida. We would like to voice our concerns over the proposed central sewer. 
We are asking that you reject Environmental Utilities application for wastewater service. 
Some areas of concern: 

Fluctuating hook up costs 
Inflated monthly costs, twice the amount residents pay on the mainland Costly electrical hook up Questionable sewer 
function in the event of a power outage Costly tree removal, disturbance to existing landscape and turtle/wildlife 
habitats Concerns over being able to afford the cost of connecting Mandatory hook up ( my septic system is a year old) 
Most importantly no oversight and no recourse in the event of cost overruns or project failure and no responsibility for 
sewer spills, environmental destruction, system maintenance and emergencies 

On a personal note. We have only lived on Palm Island for a year. We have spoken to many of our neighbors and there 
is an overwhelming agreement based on their years of experience that Environmental Utilities is not a company to be 
trusted. 

Sincerely, 
Jim and Lilly Onufrak 

Sent from my iPhone 
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